
From: Trevor Clarke <tclarke@actu.org.au>  
Sent: Monday, 12 September 2022 2:31 PM 
To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: C2019/5259 - Review of certain C14 rates in modern awards 
 
We refer to the Statement regarding this matter of 6 September.      
 
The ACTU is not in a position to add to, or narrow, the issues ventilated in the Report to the Full 
Bench of 5 September.    We support the approach outlined in at paragraph 31 of the Report.   
 
We do not have a direct interest in any of the awards the subject of the review however we intend 
to participate in the review insofar as that participation is of assistance to our directly interested 
affiliates and the Commission. 
 
 
Regards, 
  
Trevor Clarke 
Manager, Industrial and Legal 
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